STATE OF CALIFORNIA - DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
RELIEF OF BID REQUEST
DES-OE-0141 (REV 01/2010)

Contract No. 08-1N4704 Bidder's Name: Kanaan Construction Inc.

Bid Opening Date: May 29, 2024 License No. 870156

Requirements:

To be relieved of your bid you must demonstrate all of the following to the Department. You are not relieved of your bid
until notified by the Department in writing.

* A mistake was made in your bid.

* You submitted written notice of the mistake to the Department within 5 business days of bid opening,
specifying in detail how the mistake occurred.

" The mistake made the bid materially different than what you intended.

The mistake was made in filling out the bid and not due to an error in judgement or to
carelessness in inspecting the site of work or in reading the plans or specifications.

Instructions:

Attach a statement and supporting documentation that describes the following in detail:
1. The mistake in your bid and how it was made.

2. How the mistake made the bid materially different than intended.
3. How the mistake was made in filling out the bid.

4. Sign the certification below.

5. Fax this completed form, the statement and supporting documentation to
(916) 227-6282. Attention: Office Engineer.

Certification:

By my signature on this form, | certify, under penalty of perjury that the attached statement, including any supporting
documents, are true and correct.

Date: Jun 4, 2024 %

Signature of Bidder

President
Title

ADA Notice For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document is available in alternate formats.  For information call (916) 654-6410 or TOD (916)
654-3880 or write Records and Forms Management, 1120 N Street, MS-g9, Sacramento, CA 95814.
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June 4, 2024

MS43

California Department of Transportation
Attn: Office Engineer

1727 30" St

Sacramento, CA 95816

Re: 08-1N4704, Bid Date 5/29/24

Request for Bid Relief

To Office Engineer,

Thank you for the Opportunity to bid on this project. As directed by Caltrans form DES-OE-0141 , this letter is being
transmitted via fax within five business days of the bid opening. Kanaan Construction Inc. Submitted a bid on May
29, 2024, for $2,248,960.00.

modifying camera system, bid item #16, instead of bid item #15, modifying fiber optic cable system. The problem
is that Caltrans did not include the specification for the cameras and the weather equipment in the special
Provisions and this will result into a major change order to purchase these equipments, and we are afraid that
Caltrans may decide to reduce or eliminate bid Item#16 in order to issue that change order and that will cause us
to lose money due to the error we described above .

Sincerely,

n —

Esper Kanaan

President



